ANNOUNCING SUMMER DRUMLINE PRACTICES!!



CONGRATULATIONS on making the FHS drum line!  The drum line will be under the direction of our percussion instructor, Mr. George Dunn, and assistant director Nick Hunter.  Practices for the 2022-23 marching season will officially begin every Wednesday, from 9:00 a.m. to 12 p.m. at the Fraser High School band room starting Wednesday, June 15.  This year’s section leaders are Margo Authier (SQUAD leader), Keith Kanne (Center Snare), Michael Domenicucci (Quints), Anna Holloway (Bass), Isabella Hodnett (Cymbals), and Katelyn Hewitt (Frontline).

The schedule is as follows (please mark your calendars):

· Wednesdays:  June 15, 22, 29, July 6, 13, and 20 (9 am – 12 pm)
· Pre-Camp:  July 26, 27, 28 (9 am – 4 pm) 
· Band Camp:  Monday, August 1 – Friday, August 5
· Wednesdays:  August 10, 17, and 24 (9 am – 12 pm)

Wednesday Evening Practices with Full Marching Band (5 – 9 pm):
· August 10, 17, 24, and 31

There may be additional rehearsals added once the summer practices begin.

Every percussionist (frontline and field percussion) in the marching band is expected to be present at all practices.  If you have conflicts such as family vacation or summer school, please give Mr. Rodgers, Mr. Dunn, or Mr. Hunter advance notice.

During these practices, you will learn warm-ups, commands, cadences, pre-game music,  and the music for the half-time show, which will be used throughout the season.

If you have questions, call the band room at (586) 439-7328, or email james.rodgers@fraserk12.org.

Have a great summer!!
Mr. Rodgers
